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Please find an extract from our mains records for your proposed work area, any SGN assets are described in the map 

legend. On some occasions blank maps may be sent to you, this is due to your proposed work being in a no gas area 

but within our operational boundaries.     

This mains record only shows the pipes owned by SGN in our role as a Licensed Gas Transporter (GT). Please note that 

privately owned gas pipes or pipes owned by other GTs may be present in this area and information regarding those 

pipes needs to be requested from the owners. If we know of any other pipes in the area we will note them on the plans 

as a shaded area and/or a series of x’s. 

The information shown on this plan is given without obligation or warranty and the accuracy cannot be guaranteed.  

Service pipes, valves, siphons, stub connections etc. are not shown but their presence should be anticipated.  Your 

attention is drawn to the information and disclaimer on these plans.  The information included on the plan is only 

valid for 28 days. 

On the mains record you may see the low/medium/intermediate pressure gas main near your site. There should be no 

mechanical excavations taking place above or within 0.5m of a low/medium pressure system or above or within 3.0m 

of an intermediate pressure system. You should, where required confirm the position using hand dug trial holes. 

A colour copy of these plans and the gas safety advice booklet enclosed should be passed to the senior person on site 

in order to prevent damage to our plant and potential direct or consequential costs to your organisation. 

Safe digging practices in accordance with HSE publication HSG47 “Avoiding Danger from Underground Services” must 

be used to verify and establish the actual position of the mains, pipes, services and other apparatus on site before any 

mechanical plant is used. It is your responsibility to ensure that this information is provided to all relevant people (direct 

labour or contractors) working for you on or near gas pipes. 

It must be stressed that both direct and consequential damage to gas plant can be dangerous for your employees and 

the general public and repairs to any such damage will incur a charge to you or the organisation carrying out work on 

your behalf.  Your works should be carried out in such a manner that we are able to gain access to our apparatus 

throughout the duration of your operations. 

 

If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact us.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

The Safety Admin Team  

For more information, visit our Dig Safely pages on sgn.co.uk 

Tel: 0800 912 1722 

 Our Ref: 21510958 Your Ref: 20/01493/FUL

Monday, 08 March 2021

Kimberley Piper
Civic Offices, Floor 5 core 3-4 Guildhall Square
Portsmouth
Hampshire
PO1 2AU

Dear Kimberley Piper

Thank you for your enquiry dated Monday, 08 March 2021


